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Submitter Comments:

It's utterly outrageous that Premier Crisafulli intends to change laws in order to facilitate his 
government's destruction of Victoria Park. The park belongs to the people of Brisbane  It is not the 
playground for developers to to as they please.  There are several alternative sites available, and 
existing facilities that can be upgraded.  I could also add that Crisafulli once promised there would 
be no new stadiums built, but that's just one more hollow, broken promise.
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